V-E-2

Town Village of Harrison Inter-Office Memorandum

To: Ronald Belmont, Supervisor/Mayor and Members of the Village Board

From: Maureen MacKenzie/Treasurer

Date:

June 11, 2019

Re:

Village Board Meeting June 20, 2019

Request by Treasurer Maureen MacKenzie for authorization to accept the following donations for the 9/11 Memorial Project account 9-783:

Thomas P. Connor	Total:	\$	50.00 1,200.00
Thomas D. Common		c	E0.00
David R. & Ann M. Hall		\$	500.00
Lonnie D. Philo		\$	50.00
Mary & Richard Riguzzi		\$	500.00
Carl S. & Grace Narvesen		\$	100.00

Total 9/11 Memorial Project 2019 donations received to date is \$1200.00